The Premier of Ontario

Parliament Buildings
Queen's Park
Toronto Ontario

April 13, 1977

Dear Mrs. Todesco:

Thank you for your letter of March 22 requesting material on the Ontario Status of Women Council for your Golden Jubilee Celebrations.

Unfortunately, the Council does not have such items as notebooks, pencils, etc., but they have sent me 75 copies of their annual report which I believe will be of considerable interest to your members. These are being sent under separate cover.

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the Government of Ontario and myself, to extend sincere congratulations to the executives and members of Rossport Women's Institute and to wish them fifty more years of dedicated service to the home and community.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Anne Todesco Women's Institute Rossport, Ontario